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Date : 18th January 2019 

 

Peak Season Surcharge – Withdrawal 

 

Dear Clients 

 

MBf Carpenters Shipping Ltd is pleased to announce the withdrawal of the Peak 

Season Surcharge that was implemented on 1st September 2018.  This withdrawal will 

take effect to all shipments loaded on or after  21st January 2019. 

 

For further clarification on this announcement, please feel free to contact your local 

representatives.  

 

. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Trade Management  

 


